




We appreciate the opportunity to provide feedback. We believe that an open dialogue and 

collaborative effort will result in a regulatory framework that is robust, fair, and aligns with the best 

interests of all stakeholders involved. 

Thank you for considering our feedback, and we remain at your disposal for any further discussions 

on this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Paul�
Principal 




